
  

   

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Fencing Club will run again next year starting 11th January, if your son would like to continue please make the 

payment online via scopay. If your son does not wish to take up a place please email to let me know. 

 

Dates for next term: 

 

Jan 11/18/25 

Feb 1/8/22 

Mar 1/8/15/22/29 

Apr 5 

 

Due to a lesson being cancelled last term £5 has been deducted from the total cost which is now £55 for the term. 

Deadline for payment, 10th January 2017. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Alison Herberts 

 

Finance Office 

Bishop Wordsworths School 

01722 333851 ext 260 

amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk 


